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Transport Statement 

July / 2015 

2029 / Proposed Temporary Accommoda on at Whitehill Infant School 

1.0 Transport Statement 
 

This transport statement should be read in conjunc on with ermc ltd project drawing 2029-D-100 

for the si ng of a new single temporary mobile classroom at Whitehill Infant School, Luxford Road, 

Crowborough, East Sussex, TN6 2HW.  As part of the planning applica on for the proposal, the 

below jus fica on statement was provided; 

 

For a number of years Whitehill Infant School has agreed to a classroom being used by the 

nursery setting which runs on site.  This however has meant that the school does not have the 

capacity to increase its pupil member’s long term without impacting on the numbers that the 

nursery can take.  The implications of a new mobile in the first instance is to ensure that the 

nursery can retain the status quo on its numbers whilst allowing the school to take back the use 

of the classroom to accommodate the forecasted increase in pupil admission numbers. Long term 

this could mean an increase of 60 pupils and 2 staff. 

 

In conclusion, whilst an increase in pupil numbers is forecasted, current admission 

documenta on indicates that the majority of exis ng and prospec ve pupils live within 

Crowborough.  That said, considering the concerns that the proposal will have an impact on the 

protected area of Ashdown Forest, the above confirms there will be no increase in traffic 

movements through this area thus there will be no addi onal impact. 

          


